Latino Heritage Speaker Ad Hoc Subcommittee Report
for
EHRAC Meeting
August 27, 2024

Ad hoc Subcommittee Members: Carlos Valverde, Haifaa Moamar, Rebecca Rona

Proposed Presentation:

The ad hoc subcommittee proposes that the EHRAC dedicate approximately 60 minutes to a
Latino Heritage presentation that will include:

The meeting location will display student art from CCHS;

Guest speaker to speak on the significance of Latino Heritage;

CCHS Student Essay Contest - winners will receive a recognition from Council, cash
prize, and will read their essays aloud.

Meeting will be viewable via WebEXx.

Details:

Important: The date of September 17 directly conflicts with the CCHS’ Annual College
Fair and will impact student attendance to the presentation. If another date is possible,
we should consider changing it.

The student art will be acquired from Culver City High School’'s Academy of Visual and
Performing Arts and teacher art projects.

The ad hoc subcommittee, with staff assistance, will create a flier for the presentation.
The flier will be shared with the city as well as all CCHS families.

The essay application will be modeled from last year’s contest. Contest winners will be
chosen by school officials by September 10. We still have questions about potential
private sponsors vs city funds for the cash prizes.

The guest speaker is still pending.



